
 

Hi Hawk Families!” 

                                Coming Together 

Hi Hawk Families, 

I hope you had a great weekend! Reflecting on the beginning of the school year to 

now, we can conclude that we are finally getting acclimated. Students are finally 

realizing that there are real expectations and school is in! Not just the students, but 

the teachers, administrators and all staff members and parents are getting adjusted 

as well.  We are all in this together and we plan to keep going upward. I’m sure you 

can imagine having approximately 2400 students trying to embrace change after last 

year. There are so many different views and realities our students are experiencing.   

We are here to support them and will continue to guide our scholars in the direction 

of Deliberate Success.   

Virtual Parent Meeting:  If you can, meet me virtually this Thursday, October 28th at 

6:00p.m.  I will be available to answer any questions you might have as well at the 

end of the meeting.  It should not be longer than 30 minutes. Hope to see you there.  

Reference last Hawk Highlights for resources on the SPLOST topic.    

Topic: HHS Virtual Parent Meeting 

Time: Oct 28, 2021 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://cobbk12-org.zoom.us/j/92527405949?pwd=VmZtSDYrNTNPL0wzWG5LcFBCWTllZz09 

Meeting ID: 925 2740 5949 

Passcode: 668635 

 

Well, it’s RED RIBBON WEEK!  Here is a refresher of its purpose: We celebrate Red 

Ribbon Week to affirm commitment to live drug free and not further the endeavors of 

drugs in the world. We celebrate those who live without drugs as well as those who 

choose to leave drugs behind and live drug free. See theme days below: 

Monday: Wear Red Day 

Tuesday: Inside Out Day – Wear clothes inside out  

Wednesday: Hat Day  

Thursday: Sweats Day  

Friday: Tie Dye Day 
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From AD Brown: Notable State Recognitions:  

CONGRATULATIONS HAWKS!! 

• Cross Country Varsity Boys and Girls qualified for the State Meet! 

• Volleyball heads to the Elite 8! They travel to North Forsythe on Tuesday, October 26th 

Game will be at 6:00p.m. 

• Softball will be on the road to Columbus, GA Thursday, October 28th for the Elite 8! 

Their first matchup is against Lambert at 5:00p.m. 

Wishing all our teams the Best of Luck! 

 

A MESSAGE FOR SENIOR PARENTS: 

Please visit www.herffatlanta.com to order your student’s cap and gown now! Orders 

are due by December 1st. The pandemic has disrupted nearly every aspect of 

the global supply chain, so don't delay ordering!  We don’t want you to have any 

issues, so order now.   

 

A Few Operational Reminders: 

• Students will be able to select new Hawk Hour sessions between Wednesday, October 

27th to Friday, October 29th. Please remind your child that even if they want the same 

session, they had last cycle, they must still select it this week. It will not 

automatically roll over. 

• Students have been told that Uber Eats or Door dash deliveries are not allowed during 

our school day.  Additionally, we need parents to refrain from bringing deliveries as 

well (food or items) to school.  We will not interrupt instruction for deliveries.  We 

appreciate you working with us regarding this.  If there is an emergency situation, 

please call us and we can work through this with you.  For safety reasons we do not 

want this type of access and traffic flow going on. 

• All visitors must always stop at the front office for check in.  We will then contact 

whomever you are meeting with and they will come to escort you.  Again, it’s all about 

safety.  

• COMPUTER DISTRIBUTION: We are hoping to complete this process very soon – 

somewhere around November 1st.  If you have not yet OPTED IN and you wish to do so, 

please do. We are trying to supply the resources needed that could help maximize 

learning for our students.  

• Monday, November 1st – We will collect $2.00 from all students that wish to donate to 

the Center for Children and Young Adults (CCYA).  The students may wear pajama 

pants in exchange for the $2.00.  We are teaming up for a good cause! Encourage 

students to participate to help those less fortunate.   

• November 2nd is a student holiday.   

 

 

 

 

“Team work – Coming Together is The Beginning – Keeping Together is 

Progress – Working Together is Success.” 

Unknown 

Reflections that benefit us all 
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https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.herffatlanta.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Csonya.cook%40cobbk12.org%7Cd5ff47298de64ee29b1a08d962838b51%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C1%7C637649139385070147%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=sr2nJrJTJbOr%2FP2OnhaeHp2aNOEW7uyrjjEepPbkmR0%3D&reserved=0

